
6301 MONTROSE ROAD, ROCKVILLE, MD 20852

M E N ’ S  C L U B

MEN’S CLUB 
Service to B’nai Israel and our 
community, strengthening Jewish 
values, and building friendships.

The B’nai Israel Men’s Club brings men together 
for three key reasons: Service to B’nai and our 
community, strengthening Jewish values, and 
building friendships in our community.  These are the beliefs that keep us all coming and supporting the Men’s 
Club.  A sampling of some of the many programs that we offer include the Family Health and Fitness Expo in the 
fall; an array of interesting speaker programs; two softball teams; Afternoon with Abba; assisting with obtaining 
and building sukkot; the Yellow Candle Holocaust Remembrance project, and more. Below are some of our 
upcoming programs:

PLEASE JOIN US 
& INVITE A FRIEND

www.bnaiisraelcong.org/mensclub

MAY
•	 “From Hitler to ISIS: The Appeal of Extremism” 

Dinner and Speaker Event Tuesday, May 9 at 6:30 
PM.  Our speaker will be Steven Luckert, Ph.D., 
Senior Program Curator, U.S. Holocaust Memorial 
Museum.

•	 Scotch Tasting and Steak Night Thursday May 
18 at 6:30 PM. For more information and how to 
register contact co-chairs: Jeff Fredman (jnfpatent@
msn.com) or Lewis Gertz (lgertz@comcast.net).

•	 Bram Hass, B’nai Israel Men’s Club Blue 
Yarmulke Man-of-the Year Our own Bram Hass 
will be honored by  the Seaboard Region of the 
Federation of Jewish Men’s Club (FJMC) at their 
BlueCademy Dinner on May 21 at Congregation 
Har Shalom. To register to attend or to place an ad 
for Bram, go to www.seaboardfjmc.org.

•	 Softball League Going Strong

JUNE
•	 The Annual Family Feud and Summer BBQ 

Event  Wednesday, June 7 at 6:30 PM.
•	 Breakfast and Speaker Israel 2016–17:  Reality, 

Threats and Opportunities with guest speaker Avi 
Arieli, Israel Shin Bet Attaché in North America, 
Sunday, June 11, 10:00 AM.  Co-sponsored with 
B’nai Israel Sisterhood.

•	 Softball League Going Strong for Our Two B’nai 
Teams If interested, please contact either coach 
Jonathan Salant (jds15@aol.com) or Scott Hodes 
(otishodes@verizon.net).

Our Club is affiliated with the Federation of Jewish Men’s Clubs and we have won the Federation’s Quality Club Award 
in recognition of our outstanding programs and activities for the past several years. If you have any questions about the 

Men’s Club or would like to participate in our programs, please contact Co-Presidents Wayne Berman
(wayneb4me@aol.com) or Richard Saltzman (zachaj@comcast.net ).


